UNIVERSITY AREA COMMUNITY COUNCIL NEWS

Next Meeting--December 01, 2004
Notice: no meeting in January

Presidents Message

This is the time of year for people to
consider what might be needed in our
neighborhood in the way of capital
projects. We have two strong leaders
Bettye Davis and Sharon Cisca. And |
understand there is capital budget
monies available. If anyone has good
ideas bring them up and let me know
and I'll see what support | can muster
for them.

December promises to be a fairly short
meeting. The only thing we have on the
program is BJ Morton requesting UACC
support for traffic limitation on Lynn
Street in the Burlwood subdivision.

In February, the MOA Health and
Human Services has promised to give
us a talk on mold. How to avoid mold in
our houses and how to get rid of it when
we've got it.



